

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: University Insight Trip - 10 October 2018

NTC are constantly looking for ways to inspire our students to look into the future to see what direction their lives could take. Attending university is one pathway that students can take after they complete their studies at 18. With this in mind, we will be taking Year 8 students on a visit to the University of Canterbury to see what life could be like, involving them in some group workshops and generally giving them the chance to see what different types of courses and opportunities university life can offer. In addition, this will also help to inform your son for his Key Stage 4 option choices which will take place later this academic year.

The cost for the trip will be free and we will be travelling by coach. You will need to be at school by 8:00 to leave prompt at 8:30. We should return to school at the latest by the end of the school day, traffic permitting.

Please can you provide your son with a packed lunch on this day. Students on free school meals will be provided with a lunch on the day. Your son is required to wear full school uniform.

Please return the reply slip and code of conduct to Ms T Griggs (zone 2)

Yours sincerely

Brian Meaney Trip Leader

















Reply Slip: University of Canterbury	
Student Name:	LC:
I give/do not give permission for my son's photo t may be used for extended services and school publ	
Should the necessity arise, I/We agree to the person in charge of the party giving consent on my/our behalf for an anaesthetic to be administered or for any other urgent medical treatment to be given.	
Please give any details of Medical conditions, allerg	ies or special dietary requirements below:
Signed	Date:
Emergency Contact Details	
Contact Name:	
Contact Number:	
(Please return to Ms T Griggs)	